
 
 
 

 
 
 
Robin Manaloor, PGY5, Anesthesiology  
 
Hello! My name is Robin and I am a PGY5 anesthesia resident in Saskatoon. I wanted to say thank you to the 
department and my fellow residents for this nomination and recognition. I feel grateful to train in such a 
fantastic program with so many amazing mentors and friends.  
I was born in Saskatoon but grew up in Alberta completing my undergraduate, master's and medical school in 
Edmonton. When not giving an anesthetic, you can find me playing basketball, on the pickleball court or at the 
dog park with my labradoodle Luna! 
 
Here are some of the reasons Robin was chosen as Resident of the Month (As quoted from the nomination 
letter): 
 
"Robin has demonstrated exceptional leadership, dedication, and commitment to our residency program. 
Serving as one of our chief residents for the 2023-2024 academic year, Robin has significantly contributed to 
the growth and development of our residents and the overall success of the program." 
 
"Acting as a representative for all residents on our residency program committee, Robin has effectively 
advocated for his peers by bringing forward any concerns and issues. His proactive approach ensured that 
resident voices were heard and addressed. Robin has provided invaluable guidance to junior residents, fostering 
a supportive and collaborative environment. His mentorship helped junior residents integrate into our team 
seamlessly and develop their skills and confidence." 
 
"Robin has encountered many challenging cases while on call and has consistently demonstrated skill and 
competence in managing these situations. His ability to handle high-pressure scenarios has set a positive 
example for other residents. Known for his approachable nature, Robin makes residents feel comfortable 
coming to him with issues or concerns. His willingness to listen and offer assistance has created a safe and 
supportive atmosphere within our program." 


